GULICH TOWNSHIP
525 WALNUT STREET
PO BOX 305
SMITHMILL, PA 16680-0305
PHONE 814-378-5413 & FAX 814-497-4324
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THOMAS STINE - SUPERVISOR			                               ANDREW M. POPYACK - SECRETARY/TREASURER
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________


The April 6, 2023 meeting of the Gulich Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Alex Solan at 4:00 p.m. in the Gulich Township Municipal Building.  Members present were Alex Solan, Kevin Phillips, Thomas Stine, and Secretary Andrew Popyack

Minutes of the March regular meeting were read.  On a motion by Kevin Phillips, seconded by Thomas Stine to approve.  All were in favor, motion carried.

The Treasurer’s report was presented for the month of March.  On a motion by Kevin Phillips seconded by Thomas Stine to approve.  All were in favor, motion carried.

Monthly bills and payrolls for March were presented for approval.  On a motion by Kevin Phillips seconded by Thomas Stine to approve.  All were in favor, motion carried.

Correspondence was previously distributed.  Citizens in attendance was Gary Davidsen.

Under old business, Chairman Solan gave status on grants applied for and new grants the township is applying for, also status on new truck.
     
  Under new business, the supervisors on a motion by Kevin Phillips and seconded by Thomas Stine to accept the 2022 Gulich Township Audit as presented with no findings or exceptions noted.  All were in favor, motion carried. On a motion by Kevin Phillips and seconded by Thomas Stine to have the secretary look into rates for the CD’s that are maturing.  All were in favor, motion carried.  The supervisors on a motion by Kevin Phillips and seconded by Thomas Stine to advertise for bids on the paving project.  All were in favor, motion carried. The supervisor’s noted that they will be attending the May 24, 2023 Equipment Show... 

During the hearing of citizens, Gary Davidsen inquired about the boom mower status.

There being no further business, on a motion by Thomas Stine seconded by Kevin Phillips to adjourn.  All were in favor, motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:24 p.m.

The May monthly meeting will be held May 4, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. in the Gulich Township Municipal Building, Smithmill, PA.

							Respectfully submitted.
							Andrew M. Popyack
							Secretary/Treasurer

							




